
  

    
 

July 01, 2019 
 
Charlie Jeske 
Bismarck Event Center 
315 S. 5th St. 
Bismarck, ND 58504 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
 
On behalf of the Bismarck Event Center, I would like to say thank you to all for your continued support 
of the Bismarck Event Center throughout it’s 50 Years. It has been a pleasure to extend an official 
Welcome on behalf of the City of Bismarck to all Events, Conferences, Tradeshows, Meetings and more 
throughout the years.  
 
Bismarck Event (Civic) Center’s story began in the late 1960s, when a group of community leaders saw 
immense possibilities in the event industry.  They recognized with the proper building, engaging 
marketing and community support, the center would achieve its full potential and give back to the 
community.   
 
Fifty years later, Bismarck Event Center still attracts a wide and diverse group of events, which have an 
economic impact in our community.  During Bismarck Event Center’s Golden anniversary, we pay tribute 
to the leaders who established our strong foundation and celebrate all who have entered through our 
doors. 
 
Here is to fifty more years of unforgettable and magical moments.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Charlie Jeske 
 
Charlie Jeske 
Building Director 
Bismarck Event Center 


